
Prison staff take strike action
 Belgium 

The three main unions in the prisons sector (ACOD/CGSP, ACV/CSC and VSOA/SLFP) 
took 24-hour strike action on 18-19 December in protest at the Ministry of Justice's 
failure to provide solutions on a number of issues. The main problems relate to 
understaffing and recruitment, clothing allowances and pre-retirement leave. A 
meeting between the unions and the Ministry earlier in the week had not produced 
any new commitments and so the unions went ahead with the action.
Read more at > CGSP (FR)
And at > ACV (NL)
And at > CSC (FR)
And at > ACOD (NL)

epsucob
2015 December epsucob@NEWS 18

Printer-friendly version

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2015-december-epsucobnews-18/prison-staff-take-strike-action
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2015-december-epsucobnews-18/prison-staff-take-strike-action
https://www.epsu.org/countries/belgium
http://www.cgsp-ministeres.be/etat-federal/justice/447-communiqué-de-presse-préavis-de-grève-pour-le-personnel-de-toutes-les-prisons.html
http://www.acv-gevangenissen.be/
https://csc-services-publics.csc-en-ligne.be/
http://www.acod-gevangenissen.be/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2015-december-epsucobnews-18
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/3474

